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Purchase of Workstation Furniture for the Police Department (Citywide)

This purchase will provide updated modular furniture and workstations for the Police Evidence
section. The workstations in the Evidence section are more than 20 years old and have reached the
end of their useful life. New workstations will enhance and improve organizational efficiency as well
as providing a modern and professional image. Herman Miller systems furniture is the city standard
for modular furniture and is used throughout the City.

The Police Department and Purchasing recommend authorizing the purchase using the State of
Arizona cooperative contract with Goodmans Inc., at $31,524.74.
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